
Procurement Services Announces a new Wine and Spirits Supplier 

January 7, 2025 

Procurement Services is pleased to announce that, effecƟve immediately, there will be two university-

approved companies working together to provide the procurement and delivery of wine and spirits.  

These companies will replace Specialized Wine and Spirits as they no longer provide these services. 

The new companies are:  

Lids Liquor Delivery, LLC- responsible for the delivery of wine and spirits.  Supplier number 682090  

The Pennsylvania Winery and DisƟllery Management Company, LLC (PAWDMC) will procure wine 

and spirits from a Pennsylvania state liquor store.  Supplier number 682136  

Both companies have the same point of contact, Gary Wills.

The ordering procedures remain mostly unchanged except for creaƟng a PO for each company.  The 

new procedure is aƩached.    

Please direct all quesƟons regarding products and pricing to both companies’ representaƟve, Gary 

Wills, who can be reached via text/call: 267-257-1380.  




